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The Jones House is still jamming!  The weekly Thursday night jam session at the Jones House
never missed a beat.  Last Thursday, about 15 musicians and a dozen visitors emerged on the
Jones House Community Center for the weekly jam session.  This July will mark seven years of
jamming at the Jones House.

      

The Jones House jam session takes place every Thursday from 7:30-11:00 p.m. at the Jones
House in downtown Boone at 604 W. King St.  Musicians playing acoustic instruments are
welcome to join in, and listeners are welcome as well.  For more information, please call
262-4576.
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